
90 pts
James 
Suckling

Fantinel
2023 Borgo Tesis Sauvignon

Radiant white with subtle 
aromas of bell pepper, banana 
and apple and a dry, velvety 
palate. This grape, one of the 
greatest of Friuli winemaking, 
reveals all its elegance and 
style.
 

90 pts
James 
Suckling

Fantinel
2023 Borgo Tesis Sauvignon

Radiant white with subtle 
aromas of bell pepper, banana 
and apple and a dry, velvety 
palate. This grape, one of the 
greatest of Friuli winemaking, 
reveals all its elegance and 
style.
 

90 pts
James 
Suckling

Fantinel
2023 Borgo Tesis Sauvignon

Radiant white with subtle 
aromas of bell pepper, banana 
and apple and a dry, velvety 
palate. This grape, one of the 
greatest of Friuli winemaking, 
reveals all its elegance and 
style.
 

90 pts
James 
Suckling

Fantinel
2023 Borgo Tesis Sauvignon

Radiant white with subtle 
aromas of bell pepper, banana 
and apple and a dry, velvety 
palate. This grape, one of the 
greatest of Friuli winemaking, 
reveals all its elegance and 
style.


